
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We will celebrate the Mass of Remembrance (a.k.a., Mass of 
Memories, Mass of All Souls) on Saturday, November 2nd  at 
3:30 p.m.. This special Catholic liturgy is to commemorate our 
loved ones who have passed. 

How To Prepare? 

You should receive your All Souls’ envelopes in your offertory 
envelope packet for the Mass of Remembrance. If you do not 
receive your offertory envelopes via mail, an All Soul’s 
envelope may be obtained from the office. 
 
To Have Your Loved Ones Added- We Kindly Ask: 

1. Please CLEARLY PRINT only the family’s surname (last 
name) of your deceased loved ones and ONLY on the 
envelope (e.g., Deceased Members of the Roberts Family). 
Please understand, due to the growth of our parish & time 
constraints, we are not able to read each individual family 
member separately. 

2. Envelopes are to be RETURNED in the lockbox on the 
office door or through weekend collections NO LATER than 
12:00 p.m., OCTOBER 31st. 
† Family’s Surname (last name) MUST be LEGIBLE in order to 
be INCLUDED. 
 
During the Mass of Remembrance, all the names will be read, 
and a family representative will light a candle and place it in 
the box in front of the Altar. Envelopes will remain on the Altar 
until the last day of November. Throughout the entire month 
of November, these names will be remembered in our prayers 
and as a community of believers. 


